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1240 KC 

Scenic Broadcasting Company, Inc. 

Phone 1240 DECORAH, IOWA 3081/2 West Water Street 

June 25, 1958 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, W5N' 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuqureque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

In looking through our file of reception reports, I see 

that you submitted one on February 13, 1953. 

Since I was not chief engineer of this station at that 
time, I have no way of knowing if this report was verified or 

not. However, I am submitting the following for your information: 

In the next six months, I LC -KDEC will be soliciting 
reception reports from all over the country. 

We anticipate moving our antenna tower in a short time, 

and also there is a possibility of an increase in our power. 
The regular monthly frequency measurement transmission 

is conducted on the second Friday of each month, from 3:15 
to 3:30 A.M. CST (Next one will be July 11) . 

All valiTreceptiorr reports will be verified, if addressed 
to me personally. 

You truly, 

,e 
Don L. 4'ackson, W9BQC 
Chief Engineer, KDEC -KWLC 

P.S. -Don't believe I've ever worked you on the air (ham -bands) . 

Looks like sunspots may be pulling things on us, since we have 
received only one reception report in last 10 months. We usually 
average one or two per month. 73. 

dlj 


